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Contract Election Results 

Shall the members of District #11 accept the proposed 2021-2023 working agreement? 

1,636 responses 

e Yes. I ACCEPT the proposed contract 
e No, I REJECT the proposed contract 

The tentative agreement will be presented to the board on Monday, November 22 
for their approval. The district goal is to have changes in salary and retro pay 

reflected on the December 17 pay period. 

Immense gratitude goes to the Negotiations team for many, many hours spent 














